STEPHEN E. BARRAR, MEMBER 160TH LEGISLATIVE DISTRICT

CAPITOL OFFICE:

18 EAST WING P.O. BOX 202160 HARRISBURG, PA 17120 PHONE: (717) 783-3038 FAX: (717) 787-7604

E-MAIL: parep160@aol.com WEBSITE: www.stevebarrar.com



House of Representatives

Commonwealth of Pennsylvania Harrisburg

COMMITTEES:

VETERANS AFFAIRS & EMERGENCY PREPAREDNESS. MAJORITY CHAIRMAN

LIQUOR CONTROL JOINT LEGISLATIVE BUDGET & FINANCE

CAUCUSES:

SCHOOL PROPERTY TAX RELIEF

MEMORANDUM

TO:

All House Members

FROM:

Representative Stephen Barrar

SUBJECT: Introduction of Legislation—Emergency Preparedness

Month

DATE:

September 13, 2012

On September 24, 2012, I will be introducing a House Resolution designating the month of September 2012 as "Emergency Preparedness Month" in Pennsylvania. The purpose of Emergency Preparedness Month is to raise awareness of the necessity for emergency planning and preparedness, and to reaffirm the commonwealth's commitment to helping all of its residents, communities and businesses prepare for, respond to and recover from disasters and emergencies.

If you wish to join me in sponsoring this legislation, please contact Gina Buffington in my office at 783-3038 or email gbuffing@pahousegop.com. I would appreciate your support and co-sponsorship.

SEB/gb